

TO: Parks, Arts, Recreation and Culture Commission

FROM: Manny A. Hernandez, Staff Liaison

SUBJECT: Commission Involvement in Halloween Movie Night

RECOMMENDATION:

PARC will discuss who will attend Halloween Movie event in October and what role the Commission will play

BACKGROUND

The Los Altos Parks and Recreation Department will be hosting the annual Halloween Movie Night on Saturday, October 19th at the Grant Park Soccer Field (1575 Holt Avenue, Los Altos, CA 94024). The movie will begin at 7pm. Past Halloween movie nights have been successful with as many as 120 people attending. In the past the PARC has taken the opportunity to participate or assist in some way with the event, including choosing the movie. The movie chosen by the commission will be Minions – Rise of Gru. The Commission is welcome to discuss ideas on what they could do at the event as a Commission or just commit to assist staff with set-up, break down, serving popcorn, announcements or other aspects of he event.

The public planning to attend is advised to bring their own chairs and blankets for the event, and we encourage walking, biking, or carpooling due to the limited parking that's available. Popcorn and small goodies will be provided to those who attend. Please feel free to reach out to Bridget Matheson (bmatheson@losaltosca.gov) with any questions or concerns regarding the event.

Attachments:

A. Flyer